## **Quincy Community Schools**

## JENNINGS ELEMENTARY

Ronald Olmsted

DK-2 Elementary Principal Phone: (517) 639-9885 olmstedr@quincyschools.org Fax: (517) 639-3461 44 East Liberty St., Quincy, Michigan 49082

Daisy Craig

DK-2 Elementary Secretary Phone: (517) 639-9885 deraig@quincyschools.org Fax: (517) 639-3461



January 25, 2005

Dear Mr. Ben Rimes,

On behalf of the staff of the Quincy Community School District, I would like to extend congratulations on your recent MACUL honor. Your achievement of the Technology for Authentic Problem Solving (TAPS) award is well deserved.

Your project (Famous Trading Cards) was a creative way to connect core content curriculum into technology. Your innovative approach to instruction is appreciated and well noted. As well as providing an outstanding learning experience, you also supplied some positive public relations for our school. The article that appeared in the Coldwater Daily Report furnished our community with the realization that many good things take place within their "community school." Please also know that your accomplishment was formally acknowledged at the January meeting of the Quincy Board of Education. I informed the school board of your project, indicated the web address in which they could get a "hands on" look at your venture, and reemphasized the impact you have made with our children at Jennings.

I congratulate you and wish you the best of luck in all future endeavors within your program. Thank you for making Jennings a better place for kids to succeed.

Sincerely,

Ronald E. Olmsted DK – 2 Principal